
Winter has arrived, the Town Highway Department 
would like to remind all residents to keep the roads 
clear. It’s important during inclement weather that all 
cars should be off the road way and parked on residents 
property so that the emergency vehicles can travel the 
roads and snowplows can remove the snow effectively 
and safely. Garbage containers need to be on edge of 
property, not on the Town Streets. All basketball hoops 
need to be removed from the road - Town Law prohibits 

basketball hoops from being placed on the Town’s right-of-ways at any time of the year. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


